
June 19, 2020 

Good Morning Rising 9th Graders and Families, 

We hope you enjoyed the Moving Up ceremonies and car parades this week and found them to be a 
meaningful way to bring closure to the years spent at Fox Lane Middle School.  We have no doubt that 
you will find success and joy at Fox Lane High School or wherever your high school journey takes you.   

The link to the Moving Up Ceremonies is below if you would like to replay them.  Special thanks to Mr. 
Vanacoro who was the mastermind behind these virtual ceremonies.  

Have an amazing summer!  Relax and re-charge and get ready for all that high school offers. 

Sincerely, 

Sue Ostrofsky, Principal 

Wilma Pabon-Evans, Assistant Principal West House 

Mary Harrison, Assistant Principal South House 

Amanda Gerber, Assistant Principal East House 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ijr1Bx6bBW_wfa050CvH4YUIQdNwF5F7?usp=sharing 

  

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/226bAG2uyiT6h2yMss54Yw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgzg2sP4RLAWh0dHBzOi8vdXJsZGVmZW5zZS5wcm9vZnBvaW50LmNvbS92Mi91cmw_dT1odHRwcy0zQV9fZHJpdmUuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbV9kcml2ZV9mb2xkZXJzXzFpanIxQng2YkJXLTVGd2ZhMDUwQ3ZINFlVSVFkTndGNUY3LTNGdXNwLTNEc2hhcmluZyZkPUR3TUdhUSZjPWV1R1pzdGNhVERsbHZpbUVOOGI3alhyd3FPZi12NUFfQ2RwZ25WZmlpTU0mcj1EUFZ1dWdBRjRpa0w1TUFia0JUUzFPRFdCWVpnVWJVZXlZTm5aaHlYWE1nJm09NkxlXzdTRjNHRHV4TmVwRjVnYlR0V2RaZ1JCeEE2bmsyQnpiMHhSSnJjcyZzPW04TGlmTUVRakVoSm01bkNhSmw5VmcwZ001UmtTWXUyZWJtam5VQ3F2NTAmZT1XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHLNrsXqRnWB9SF2RrYXNzbWFuNDcwNkBiY3Nkbnkub3JnWAQAAAAB

